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NOTICE OF INTENT TO ENTER INTO A CONTRACT PURSUANT TO THE  
NEW JERSEY WATER SUPPLY PUBLIC-PRIVATE CONTRACTING ACT 

LOWER TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Lower Township Municipal Utilities Authority 

(“Authority”) intends to enter into a water supply services maintenance contract with Utility 

Service Co., Inc. (dba – Utility Service Group Water Solutions, Inc.), a private firm, pursuant to 

the New Jersey Water Supply Services Public-Private Contracting Act, N.J.S.A. 58:26-19, et., seq., 

relative to a full-service water storage tank asset management and maintenance program.   

A copy of the proposal submitted by Utility Service Co., Inc. is available for review at 

the Authority’s office located at 2900 Bayshore Road, between 9:00 AM and 4:00 PM, Monday 

through Friday. 

The proposed contract does not contain a concession fee or monetary benefit to be paid 

to the Authority as a result of entering into a contract. 

The public hearing will be held on Wednesday, December 4, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. during the 

Authority Board’s regular monthly meeting. The hearing will be held at the Lower Township 

Municipal Utilities Authority Meeting Room located at 2900 Bayshore Road, Villas, NJ  08251.  

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that in order to encourage full participation in this 

opportunity for public comment at this hearing please submit any requests for needed 

accommodations, including interpreters or mobility assistance to the LTMUA at least 72 hours 

prior to this hearing to Melissa Bailey, Board Secretary at 1-609-886-7146 ext. 214. 

 

Lower Township Municipal Utilities Authority 

By: Melissa Bailey, Board Secretary 

November 15, 2024 


